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Maryland State Board of Elections Posts  

2024 Presidential General Election Ballots for Review 
 

For National Voter Registration Month, SBE Urges Marylanders to Register to Vote 
 
ANNAPOLIS (September 2, 2024) – The Maryland State Board of Elections (SBE) today announced 
that the 2024 Presidential general election ballots have been certified and posted for review on its 
website, https://elections.maryland.gov/elections/2024/index.html#gballots. 
 
A registered voter has until close of business on September 4 to seek judicial review of the certified 
ballots. SBE will review verified submissions from registered voters in the state and make any 
necessary ballot changes before beginning the ballot printing process. Voters with questions regarding 
a ballot can email SBE at info.sbe@maryland.gov. 
  
“Ballot review by registered voters is a critical part of an open and trusted election process,” said State 
Administrator Jared DeMarinis. “We encourage Maryland voters to review the ballots and stay 
informed on the 2024 Presidential general election voting process by regularly visiting our website and 
following us on social media.”  

 
In honor of National Voter Registration Month this September, SBE also encourages eligible residents 
who are not registered to vote to do so using the online registration system, which also allows 
registered voters to change party affiliation, update their address, and update their name if it has 
changed. A voter registration form can also be printed (English version and Spanish version) and 
submitted to the office of a resident’s local board of elections. 
 
For the 2024 Presidential general election, registered voters can vote in one of three different ways: 
early in-person at select locations, mail-in ballot or in-person on election day at their designated polling 
place. To request a mail-in ballot, visit 
https://voterservices.elections.maryland.gov/OnlineMailinRequest/InstructionsStep1 

 
Marylanders interested in serving as election judges may visit SBE’s election judge webpage.  
 

### 
 
 
 

Media Contacts:  Bruce Miller, bmiller@kopublicaffairs.com, 410-916-6951 
        Henry Fawell, henry@campfirecomm.com, 410-212-8468 
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